
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 29, 2022 

 

The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro   The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman      Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations    Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives   U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515    Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for the New Castle County Hope Center Roof Replacement and 

Transportation Support in Fiscal Year 2023. The entity to receive funding for this project is New 

Castle County located at 87 Read’s Way, New Castle, DE 19720. 

 

The Hope Center provides temporary emergency non-congregate shelter for people experiencing 

homelessness.  The hotel was purchased to increase the capacity of the homeless system during 

COVID-19 by providing additional hotel room space. The Hope Center offers wrap-around 

comprehensive services including substance abuse and mental health counseling, case 

management and primary care. The objective is to transition Hope Center guests into permanent 

housing. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

 

 

LISA BLUNT ROCHESTER 

Member of Congress 

 


